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Attention: Amendment - Electricity Generation License

Object: Amendment to Electricity Generation License (EB-2010-æ8n

Dear Madam, Sir,

Hydromega Services lnc. ("HSl")filed an application, dated February 3'd,2011, withthe Ontario

Energy Board ("OEB') under section 60 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 for an electricity

generation license as a Feed-ln Tariff Program participant. The License was issued on April 11th,

2011.

We would like to request an amendment to Schedule I of our Electricity Generation License.

Schedule I currently lists four (4) hydroelectric projects and we would like the following

generating station to be addedin Schedule 1:

Okikendawt Hydroelectric Project, operated by the Licensee at the site

of Portage Dam (PWGSC), Upper French River, Dokis Bay, Ontario,

POM 2KO.

An application for an Electricity Generation License (Feed-ln Tariff Program) was submitted, on

October 14th,2011, by Okikendawt Hydro L.P. for the Okikendawt Hydroelectric Project.

Okikendawt Hydro L.P. is the owner of the Okikendawt Hydroelectric Project. HSI will operate
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the Okikendawt Hydroelectric Project. Please see attached copy of Okikendawt Hydro L.P.'s

application.

We wish to have the proceeding disposed of without a hearing and we consent to disposing of

the proceeding without a hearing. lt is our firm belief that no other person will be adversely

affected in a material way by the outcome of the proceeding. The Okikendawt Hydroelectric

Project (Okikendawt Hydro L.P.) has a contract with the Ontario Power Authority for the

purchase of electricity. The Okikendawt Hydroelectric Project will be connected to Hydro-One

Networks lnc's distribution network.

We trust that our request for amendment is complete and that such amendment will be made

upon issuance of a License to Okikendawt Hydro L.P. for the Okikendawt Hydroelectric Project.

We invite you to contact Daniel Gillenwater (dqillenwater@hvdromeqa.com) should you require

additional information on this request.

Best regards,

Jacky Cerceau, President

Hydromega Services lnc.

Encl.


